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| realize that the goal of more anti firearm laws is to stop the illegal use of firearms.
However, all the laws on the books do little if anything to prevent any illegal activity.
Note that the most restrictive laws are found in cities with the most "gun control” laws.
Adding more burdens on law abiding citizens will not prevent a single shooting. The
Commandment "You Shall Not Murder" is ignored as is every local, state and federal
law when a person decides to kill others. Increased mental health care would be a
much better step than restricting the Second Amendment.

Please do not pass SB 243.

Thank you.



